
 
 

 
 

 
Sept. 8, 2020  
Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update: Students, Parents/Legal Guardians, and Staff 
  

Good evening: 
 
Please read the attached letter - dated Sept. 3, 2020, and sent to our Division on Sept. 8, 2020 - from Dr. Deena Hinshaw, 
Alberta's Chief Medical Officer of Health.  

• Letter to parents from the Chief Medical Officer of Health (PDF) 

Please note that the Alberta government has also made this letter available in multiple languages.  

Thank you. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
Dr. Clint Moroziuk 
Superintendent of Schools  
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